
-----Original Message----- 

From: Paul Sweet 

Sent: Thursday, February 29, 2024 2:45 PM 

To: Margaret Misek-Evans <mevans@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: Town of Tecumseh Community Appointment to Essex North OPP Police Services 
Board 

Margaret Misek-Evans 
CAO 
Town of Tecumseh 
Margaret 

Please accept this email as my formal indication to the Council of the Town of Tecumseh of my 
interest in being considered for appointment as a Community Representative to the Essex North 
OPP Police Services Board. 

I would be pleased to provide an updated Curriculum Vitae if required.  Of note to my 
consideration for this appointment, my career has included a position with the  Ministry Of the 
Solicitor General as a Policing Advisor for the Province of Ontario. 

Thanking you and Council for your consideration. 

Sincerely 

Paul Sweet 



From: Gomes, Marc 
Sent: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 11:32 AM 
To: Margaret Misek-Evans <mevans@tecumseh.ca> 
Cc: Brian Hillman <bhillman@tecumseh.ca>; Ellen Preuschat <epreuschat@tecumseh.ca> 
Subject: Tecumseh OPP Community Appointments 

Hi Margaret, 

Sorry for my delay in sending this email. 

I would like to let my name stand for a possible Community or At Large appointment to the revised 
OPP Police Board. I believe that the continuity of the board is very important at this point of a major 
transition of amalgamating three separate boards into one. My past experience and understanding 
of Police Governance would be an asset to the board.     

Thank you for your consideration. 

Regards, 
Marc 
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From: Christopher Hales 
Sent: Monday, March 11, 2024 6:33:51 PM 
To: Margaret Misek-Evans mevans@tecumseh.ca 
Subject: Participation in the North Shore OPP Detachment Board 

Margaret: 
Please accept this email as my confirmation that I am keenly interested in being part 
of the new North Shore Police Services Board forming on April 1, 2024. I would be 
willing to serve as either the Tecumseh community representative or as the single 
representative-at-large. There is a long list of things this new board will need to 
accomplish in the next year and I feel that I have the board experience to be a 
positive voice for adequate and effective policing in our communities. 
Thank you for your consideration of my expression of interest. 
Chris Hales 
Chair, Tecumseh Police Services Board 
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